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K8  Winter “Concert” Information
Dear Nestucca Families:
   The administration and music department made a decision to present this 
year’s concert as a professionally recorded video production.  In the past, before we 
had adequate parking, about 400 people would attend our Winter Concert!  (And 
that’s not including the students.)  
      We thought it prudent to wait until the spring to host a live concert event 
which would bring in several hundred people. We will do our recording during 
school hours the week of Dec. 7-9 so all the students involved may participate.     
  Our video release date will be Dec. 16 at 6:00 pm –you may watch the video at 
any time after Dec. 16, when it will be available to view.
   We will let you know as to what day your child’s class will be recorded so you 
may have them dress nicely if you wish. 
      Thanks for your understanding and support-

     Ms. Bobbie Stirling, K-8 Music Teacher
     Nestucca Valley K8 School

Estimadas familias de Nestucca:
      El departamento de administración y música tomó la decisión de presentar el 
concierto de este año como una producción de video grabada profesionalmente. 
En el pasado, antes de que tuviéramos estacionamiento adecuado, ¡unas 400 
personas asistían a nuestro Concierto de Invierno! (Y eso sin incluir a los 
estudiantes). 
   Pensamos que sera prudente esperar hasta la primavera para organizar un 
concierto en vivo que atraería a varios cientos de personas.
Haremos nuestra grabación duranHaremos nuestra grabación durante el horario escolar la semana del 7 al 9 de 
diciembre para que todos los estudiantes involucrados puedan participar. La fecha 
de lanzamiento de nuestro video será el 16 de diciembre a las 6:00 pm; puede ver 
el video en cualquier momento después del 16 de diciembre, cuando estará 
disponible para verlo.
   Le informaremos el día en que se grabará la clase de su hijo para que pueda 
hacer que se vista bien si lo desea.
      Gracias por su comprensión y apoyo-

     Sra. Bobbie Stirling, Maestra de Música K-8
     Escuela del Valle de Nestucca K8

ParentVue & 
  Schedule Changes

College Application
      Winners!
  Congratulations to our 
seniors who completed their 
college applications before the 
end of College Application 
Week!  

  Winners of the gift card 
drawing were:

 Miguel  Miguel P, winning $100!
Amy M, winning $50!
Yaki G, winning $25!
Kelsie T, winning $25!
Leif M, winning $25!

    Congrats to the winners- 
best of luck on your college 
application results! 

  Parents:  Please review your 
student’s winter term schedule 
on ParentVue.  New classes 
begin on Monday, December 6.  
Students will only have until the 
end of that week to make 
schedule changes.
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 My fellow Classmates,

     We are a third of the way through our school year and for the most part, I believe 
we are doing good. Your student council has many things planned for the rest of the year, 
but first, let’s talk about what we’ve done. 

                              To start, our student council has invested time and energy into making purchases of amenities 
that will improve our lives and our spirits throughout the rest of the year and beyond. A cotton candy 
machine has been purchased, as well as a shaved ice maker and flavors for both.  

               In addition to that, Mr. Hoogendijk and his students are opening a coffee shop, Brewed 
Awakening. We held a very successful homecoming dance last month that netted us over $500, the first 
of many fundraisers we will be doing. Now we are going to be decorating for Christmas, and the plan is 
to go all out this year. 

                Thank                 Thank you everyone for your participation and cooperation!

                   

    

                             Daniel Maddox, Student Council President
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Homecoming Dance 
was a hit! 
Thanks to Student Council for throwing it, and thank you to all the chaperons for
donating your time and making it a reality. 







K-5 Scientists Hard at Work!
               It’s been a busy autumn season in the k-5 Science Classroom! Our curious scientists, like these 
kindergarteners and fist graders, hav been learning the parts of the plant:

     In Earth science studies, kinders have also been learning about weather, and learning about day and 
night, like these first graders:



K-5 Scientists Hard at Work!
Continuing with Earth studies, second graders 
have been modeling and researching landforms:

We’ve pondered why many people are so scared 
of bugs, and learned about symmetry while 
making paper creepy-crawlers, like these 
third graders:

And on the first days 
of school, all students 
in grades K-5
experienced 
measuring 
and mixing 
didifferent kinds
of liquids (left image)

The fourth graders 
are investigating changes to 
Earth’s surface, like in this 
earthquake simulation

(right image)

And fifth graders have 
been studying interactions, 
between Earth systems, 
and in this food web
activity
(left photo)

Great job, 
Scientists!














